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CRIME ALERT 

Aggravated Burglary  
 

 

A KU student has reported that between 9 p.m. on October 21, 2017, and 2 a.m. on 
October 22, 2017, his wallet and contents were stolen from his apartment at 
Jayhawker Towers 1603 West 15th while he was sleeping in his room. 
 
If you have any information about the identity of the suspects, please call:  
 

 KU Crime Stoppers at 785-864-8888 

 KU Public Safety Office at 785-864-5900   
  

Why are you receiving this Crime Alert? 
  
Crime Alerts may be issued via e-mail for any of the following reasons: 
 

 to seek assistance in the investigation of a crime 

 to aid in the prevention of similar crimes 

 to alert the KU community to off-campus crimes or crimes not covered by the 
Clery Act 

 to notify the KU community about criminal incidents reported on campus that            
represent a serious or continuing threat, pursuant to the Clery Act 

  
Safety Tips: 

 

 When you’re in your room, lock the door. 

 Record the serial numbers for all of your electronic devices. 

 Be aware of people around you and report any unusual people or activities to 
the KU Public Safety Office or your local police. 

 


